
SMART FMCA Chapter 

 

WELCOME 2024! 

Now is the time to plan and prepare for your 2024 travel.  We are 

scheduled to attend the Lakeland, FL, and Tucson, AZ, FMCA rallies and of 

course the SMART National.  We would love to have you join us: 

- “Pirates Find Yer Treasure at Lakeland” Southeast Area (SEA) rally is 

scheduled February 7-10, 2024. The rally will be at the Sun ‘n Fun Aerospace 

Center located in Lakeland, Florida. Registration and information is available 

at fmca.com, seafmca.org and the FMCA family RV magazine. There will be 

numerous educational seminars scheduled that will focus on first timers, as 

well as RV technical subjects. There will be lots of food, fun, entertainment – 

pirate costume contests for people and pets - and shopping opportunities. 

- Tucson Arizona, for the 108th International Convention & RV Expo. We 

will be at the Pima County Fairgrounds on March 20 - 23rd for the Fiesta Del 

Sol.   

- 109th International Convention & RV Expo is planned for Redmond 

Oregon August 14
th

 - 17
th

 (the theme is yet to be announced.) 

- SMART National Muster, opening ceremony 16 September, departing 21 

September. Tours are available prior to the opening ceremony. See SMART 

website for registration and updated information. 

During previous FMCA chapter fairs we were overwhelmed by the number of 

veterans in attendance and the interest expressed in SMART and our caravan 

opportunities. From previous experience it has been all SMART hands-on 

deck. If you plan on attending, please consider stopping by our table and join 

us during our happy hours. 

Check out our newsletter on the SMART FMCA chapter site for additional 

information and go to FMCA website for a more inclusive list of FMCA rallies. 

http://fmca.com/
http://seafmca.org/

